
!  

Santa Comes to  
Westlake/Agoura & Beyond 

LOCAL FOOD DRIVE 

Our School is Participating! 

Monday, November 16 
to  

Friday, November 20 

We invite you to donate non-
perishable food items for local 
families in need. Look out for the 
donation boxes!

Please bring the following items: 

Cereal bars, oatmeal, and protein bars! 
*Please no glass containers, expired food, or opened containers 

Join Us!  
Saturday, December 12 at 8:30 AM 

Santa Comes to Westlake/Agoura & Beyond 

Mark your calendars for a community-wide event to benefit families in need with 
non-perishable food items and a turkey. What will be happening? Face painting and 
crafts for the kids! Choirs! Santa! Boy Scouts! Girl Scouts! Music!! More 
importantly, sorting and delivering food for those families in need. This is a great 
way to get your entire family involved! Please join us at the DIY, Home Center at 
28750 Roadside Drive in Agoura Hills. 

Thank you to the Participating Schools in the Las Virgenes Unified School District and the

Oak Park Unified School District. 


Sponsored by the Westlake Village Junior Women’s Club.



